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PUMP & COMPRESSOR LTD.

• Rugged compressor 
with cast iron cylinders

• “V” design minimizes 
vibration, improves 
cooling and extends 
compressor life

• Individual and 
removable cylinders 
for smoother and 
cooler operation

• No magnetic starter 
required

• Heavy duty pressure 
switch has on/off 
control

• Thermally protected  
5 HP 208/230 volt 
electric motor

• Metal air filters with 
“Auto Drop” feature

• Convenient oil drain 
on front of unit

• 60 gallon ASME 
registered tank, 150 
PSIG rating

• Easy view oil sight 
gauge

• High efficiency reed 
valves for maximum 
performance

• Efficient heat removal 
from fly wheel for 
cooler running and 
longer life

• Sturdy metal belt 
guard

•  Outlet valve included

 MODEL HP CFM@ MAXIMUM RECEIVER MOTOR DIMENSIONS WEIGHT
   100 PSI RATED PSI CAPACITY  L-W-H (ins) (lbs)

 C4160V1 5.0 12.5 150 60 Gal 208/230 V 27-20-65 260

 

FEATURES          c4160   
 

C4160V1

12.5
CFM
@ 100 PSI
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Toll Free 1-800-551-2406           www.eaglecompressor.com

PUMP & COMPRESSOR LTD.

• Rugged compressor 
with cast iron cylinders

• “V” design minimizes 
vibration, improves 
cooling and extends 
compressor life

• Individual and 
removable cylinders 
for smoother and 
cooler operation

• No magnetic starter 
required

• Heavy duty pressure 
switch has on/off 
control

• Thermally protected  
5 HP 208/230 volt 
electric motor

• Metal air filters with 
“Auto Drop” feature

• Convenient oil drain 
on front of unit

• 60 gallon ASME 
registered tank, 150 
PSIG rating

• Easy view oil sight 
gauge

• High efficiency reed 
valves for maximum 
performance

• Efficient heat removal 
from fly wheel for 
cooler running and 
longer life

• Sturdy metal belt 
guard

•  Outlet valve included

 MODEL HP CFM@ MAXIMUM RECEIVER MOTOR DIMENSIONS WEIGHT
   100 PSI RATED PSI CAPACITY  L-W-H (ins) (lbs)

 C5160V1 5.0 18.5 150 60  Gal  208/230 V 30-20-66 280
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